Mid-East Texas Groundwater Conservation District

P.O.Box 477
101 W Main, Suite B22
Madisonville, TX 77864
936-348-3212

The Mid-East Texas Groundwater Conservation District will hold a
Public Hearing on proposed amendments to the District Rules.

The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, at 6:00 p.m. on October 24,
2023, at the Fairfield City Council Chambers, 527 E. Commerce in
Fairfield, Texas. At the conclusion of the public hearing, the Board will
meet in an open meeting to consider and possibly act on a resolution to
adopt amendments to the District's Rules. Written comments
concerning the proposed amendments will be accepted no later than
5:00 PM on Monday, October 23, 2023. Written comments need to be
sent to the District address at METGCD, P. O. Box 477, Madisonville, TX
77864, or can be emailed to david_metgcd@att.net.

Copies of the proposed District Rule amendments are available at the
District Office in Madisonville, Texas, at 101 W. Main, Suite B22, or you
may call the District at 936-348-3212 to request a copy. A copy is also
available on the District website at www.mideasttexasgecd.com.
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